
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

The Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing pursuant to NH RSA 33:8-a, I on 

Tuesday, January 17, 2017 commencing at 6:30 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central 

Road in order to receive public comments on the following proposed bond issue: 

 

Public Hearing:  Town Hall Bond Issue 
A bond issue in the approximate amount of $3,386,752 for the purpose of constructing a 

new Town Hall office building similar in exterior design and on the same site of the 

existing Town Hall Building. 

 

 

 

 
Posted: Portsmouth Herald 1/9/17 

Posted: 1/6/17 Town Hall, Rye Library and Town Website 

 

 

 


